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28th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

To support the NSPCC number day on Friday 1st of February we will be holding a number themed 
mufti day.  

The children are invited to wear their own clothing and we would like them to try and wear an item 
which is number related. The children are welcome to wear their football shirts or face paint which 
involves numbers if they wish.  

We will be asking for a donation of £1 half of which will be donated to the NSPCC and half of 
which will be used to fund the Times Tables Rockstars membership for the school. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss C Jackson 

PSHE Co-ordinator 
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